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EMPTY CAPACITY PROGRAM FOR SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 
 
Due to the exceptionally strong demand in Southern California, we will institute our 
Empty Capacity Program in an effort to meet as many of the capacity needs during this 
period as we possibly can.  
 
Effective, Monday July 8th, Pacer Stacktrain will implement our Empty Capacity 
Program for Southern California. All current, as well as future capacity in Los Angeles, 
will be offered under this program through the existing reservation process. Pacer will 
offer to the IMC this capacity on wheels at either Becker Yard or at one of the LA Rail 
Facilities. Pacer Stacktrain will offer this available capacity to the IMC at a cost of $350 
per container regardless of size. This cost is subject to change without notice. Pacer 
Stacktrain will move available empty equipment from surplus locations to help support 
the demand and will continue as long as the demand warrants. There is no guarantee or 
capacity commitment, as the program will be driven based on available capacity. Billing 
of this equipment will be done weekly and will be based upon boxes actually pulled out 
against the container release number provided by our dispatch group from the fax 
authorization. Customers wishing to utilize their PERC credits may do so and priority 
will be given to those customers utilizing the PERC credits for allocation purposes. 
 
If you would like additional information on this program to support your equipment need 
please contact: 
 
 Yesenia Diaz , Eva Wong or Mark Papac at     (866) 619-0962 
 

Or you may email them at: eva_wong@pacerstack.com 
    yesenia_diaz@pacerstack.com 
    mark_papac@pacerstack.com 

 


